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Hi Jamey,
I am writing in regards to the Fowler Creek RV park.

There are so many reasons we are against this park going in our community, but I will only list
a couple of the top reasons we are against it.

Ist - Emergency egress. We really only have one way out of our neighborhood, unless you
own a dirt bike or atv. With camping comes campfires and it just takes one spark for the whole
area to go up in smoke.

2nd - We live on a forest service road that is not maintained by the Forest Service or the
County, so who is going to be responsible for the repairs and maintenance of the forest service
road, especially with all the extra traffic this RV park will bring?

3rd - Water. There is already a huge water shortage in the whole, Cle Elum, Roslyn, Ronald
areas. People that own property can not get water. I know the property owner of the proposed
RV park has a bank of water rights, but with the shortage of water, why should we allow
campers, and vacationers to use up the water?

Once again, Thank you for your time and consideration.
Diane Dunn
206-890-6505
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